
 

Recognizing National Hispanic Heritage Month Sept. 15, 2022

 

Dear Rollins Team, 

As we continue our journey of building a culture of Workplace Inclusion that recognizes the 
unique heritages, backgrounds, and experiences of our employees, we are proud to announce 
that from September 15 to October 15, we will honor National Hispanic American Heritage 
Month. 

Every year, the U.S. observes National Hispanic Heritage Month by celebrating the histories, 
cultures, and contributions of Americans whose ancestors came from Spain, Mexico, the 
Caribbean and Central and South America. There are more than 60 million Hispanic Americans 
living in the United States today. Many communities and organizations host festivals, art shows, 
concerts, conferences, parades, community gatherings and other heritage celebrations during 
this period. We encourage you to find events and activities that will help you learn more about 
these traditions. Here are a few suggestions for self-guided digital museum tours or other cultural 
sites: 

• Smithsonian Latino Virtual Museum
• Museum of Latin American Art
• Google Arts & Culture Latino Cultures in the US

Help Us Celebrate Inclusion All Year Long! 

Share your thoughts on why you believe Inclusion is important and/or let us know how you will 
recognize Hispanic Heritage month for a chance to be quoted in an upcoming announcement 
and to qualify to win an Amazon Gift Card! 

Thanks to Rafael for providing us our first quote. 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/srbeCM8Wv3tAKgkptkOEEj?domain=rollins.pmail5.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/iOV2CNkWw3HGKAPYtj6b5s?domain=rollins.pmail5.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/z5g2COY6x3HyVJZDtrIUn8?domain=rollins.pmail5.com
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